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My name is Ava Olson and I’m in support of ranked choice voting in Oregon. I believe 

ranked choice voting is beneficial for this state, as it provides for more diverse 

opinions in elections. It helps support stances beyond the obvious, as well as allows 

for third party candidates to be considered for positions. Overall, this bill will greatly 

benefit the state and all those who live here. Please vote in support. Thank you for 

doing this!  


